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The erx.com.au :8830337559 certificate is expiring on 25 June 2024 and the eRx Adapter must be updated to

ensure continued operation of the eRx service. 

HTTPS will use a different port and the eRx web address will change to HTTPS. If you use a firewall with

port/internet restrictions, you may need to open a new port to support the new endpoint.

Zedmed v36.6.8 will update your eRx certificate and change the communication endpoint from HTTP to HTTPS. 

Learn more about Zedmed v36.6.8

https://help.zedmed.com.au/help/zedmeds-current-release

